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LETTER FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE OAS 

REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A MEETING OF THE 

INTER-AMERICAN COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION

PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR

TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 4-2-350/2011


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) and has the honor to request the convocation of a meeting of the Inter-American Committee on Education (CIE) to be held on December 13 and 14, 2011.


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to SEDI the assurances of its highest consideration.


Washington, D.C., October 31, 2011

Honorable

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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